
    

 

   
 
        Brussels, 14 November 2022 
 
 

INVITATION 
 
Dear all, 
 
Following the successful Vertical Flight Efficiency Expert Workshops in 2020 and 2021, 
FABEC has the pleasure to invite you to next VFE WS.  

 
FABEC VFE (Vertical Flight Efficiency) Expert Workshop 

 
Wednesday 7 December 2022 

10:00 – 16:00 
Nice Airport, France 

Business center in Terminal 1 
 

We are looking forward to gathering all involved experts of the aviation industry on the topic 
and are happy that this time the workshop will be held in a face-to-face mode only. We are 
convinced that the exchanges and discussions will be even more lively and inspiring for all 
participants. Therefore, we reserved an easily accessible location in the Business center of 
Terminal 1 at Nice Airport, France. 
 
Environmental impacts are still high on the agenda. We need to continue working together on 
improving flight efficiency. The in-person workshop will be an opportunity to exchange our 
views and align our performance with concrete sustainable operations. It is important to 
involve airline operators in all our projects to co-create the best solutions for the benefit of the 
entire industry. 
 
If you still have suggestions for the agenda or questions regarding practical arrangements, 
feel free to contact Nadine Meesen, CRM contact for FABEC (nadine.meesen@fabec.eu or 
+32 475 9999 48). 
 
You can still register via fabec.eu: 
https://www.fabec.eu/registrations/nice2022/registration.htm 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all on 7 December in Nice. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ilona Sitova        John Santurbano 
FABEC Chair SC Environment    FABEC Champion Environment 
        Director MUAC 
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